

National Office

Sector Enablement and Support 45-47 Pipitea Street PO Box 1666 Wellington 6011 New Zealand Phone: 04 463 8000 www.education.govt.nz

OIA: 922503

1 1 MAY 2015

Anthony Cabraal

<u>Fyi-request-2679-</u>
f444c8af@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Cabraal

Thank you for your email of 5 March 2015, asking for the following information:

How much public funding has been going into supporting adult community education in NZ in 2005, 2010, 2012, 2014 and current budget (2015)?

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

I am writing to inform you that under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act, your request has been transferred to the Tertiary Education Commission, as the information you have requested is more closely connected with their function.

The Tertiary Education Commission will respond to you directly.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Andrew.Rutledge@education.co.nz.

Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Rutledge

Manager, Official and Parliamentary Information

Judien Portledge